McCoart Administrative Building
1 County Complex Court
Prince William, Virginia 22192

april 27, 1987

C. Lacey Compton, Jr., Esguire
Compton and Duling

Attorneys at Law

14914 Jefferson Davis Highway
Woodbridge, Virginia 22191

RE: Chinn Property
Dear Mr. Compton:

Mr. Thomas Melson, Prince William Historical Commission, and Mr. James Ford,
associate and member of the Northern Virginia Chapter of the Archaeological
Society of Virginia, would like permission to survey the Chinn house and
property during the next few months.

The purpose would be to record all pertinent information about the property
before it's razed. All artifacts would be duly recorded and turned over to the
Prince William Historical Commission. In addition to this primitive survey,
photographs will be taken of the interior and exterior of the house.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.
Sincerely,

ane MacDonald, Chairman
Prince William
Historical Commission




